
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Striving together for excellence and enjoyment 
 
 
Friday 19th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of children in Wrens,  
 
Whilst we are always willing to administer prescribed medicines or over the counter medicines for 
children where there is a need, we currently have a significant number of children in Wrens  
bringing in lip balms. If we hold a lip balm for your child, it will be sent home today with your child.  
 
If any child needs lip balm for medical reasons or have visibly chapped lips, we will of course 
administer these in accordance with the guidance from the parent/medical practitioner. We will 
require paperwork to be completed. We will no longer be administering lip balms to children 
whose lips are not chapped.  
 
We understand that the weather has been very cold, but hope that with the improving climate the 
children will no longer require lip balm during the school day.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs. Magdeburg  
 
Headteacher 
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